
welcome to the team
 june new hires

safety moment

It's that time of year where we are thinking of holidays, the warm
weather, time off or just time away from work. It is important for us to
remember that we work with some of the largest and complex
equipment in the world. I cannot overstate the importance of safety,
we come into work, day in and day out, and we need to go home the
same way we arrived. 

Over the past few weeks, we have seen an increase in incidences
from minor safety infractions to fatalities in the mining sector in
Canada. It is important for us to remember to do our due diligence,
take the time to accurately assess the tasks at hand. Take a moment
to review the procedures. Take a moment to review your FLHA. Most
importantly take a moment to think about why you came into work
today? All while we all continue to perform magnificent work. We
must remember to be due diligent and watch out for each other and
come home safely at the end of the day.

Have a Formidable and Safe Summer!

Corey Coffey - Director of Field Operations
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Manager's Update
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Refer a mechanic and
receive up to $1500! 

See page 2 for details on our
current vacancies. 




Jaden Almen
Bryden Erdelyan
Robert Hamilton 

Over the next few weeks, we will be slowly rolling out
the new ERP System called Acumatica by site location.

Stay tuned for more updates!

LEAVE SOONER
DRIVE SLOWER

LIVE LONGER



vacancies and transfer opportunities 
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employees of the month fleet updates 

T H E  R I P P E R  R U N D O W N

If you are interested in a site transfer, please send an email with
updated resume to HR, at hr@aticanada.ca and new applicants,
please refer applicants to  careers@aticanada.ca.

Please note that only those qualified will be eligible for a transfer
as we need to meet equipment specific skill sets for each client.

We have openings for Mine Electricians, Heavy Duty Mechanics,
and as well as HET Apprentices! We are excited to train the next
generation of mechanics, electricians, and leaders in our industry.

we currently have vacancies
across the northern and western regions

western  reg ion

congrats, Clifford Christopher!

We would like to congratulate Clifford
Christopher for being the Western
Employee of the Month. Clifford has an
unbelievable work ethic and will take on
any challenge with zero complaint. His
positive attitude is welcomed and has him
respected by his pears and our customers.
Clifford is always willing to step forward
with ideas to better the company and
always willing to give a hand to anyone.

1.Remember to keep your service trucks cleaned and on track for
your maintenance schedules.

2.Tooling for service trucks is being improved across the company,
Tool request and truck tool audits are coming in Bi-weekly, its up to
all of us to keep track of the tooling and equipment in our trucks.
Please let your lead hand know if you are missing or need a tool to
do your job.

3.The first of 4 service trucks have gone to work in Vic Gold and the
other 3 will be coming online in the coming weeks for our other
client sites.

northern reg ion

congrats, kevin barnes!

Since joining our team on the Kearl
project Kevin has been very eager to go
the extra mile and a key player in helping
us with our kick-off at NACG Kearl Lake.
Kevin has handled all bumps and
obstacles with professionalism and
excellent communication. Kevin has
proven himself to be an asset, not just
with his excellent attitude, but also
experience and skills, especially with
regards to excavators. Kevin is very
pleasant to deal with and we look
forward to his continued success at ATI
Canada.


